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LICENSING AND TECH INSPECTIONS 
Just a quick reminder folks to check your ANDRA license 
and tech inspection to make sure they are still current. If 
you need a tech inspection check out the list of Darwin 
based tech inspectors on our website 

Remember you need to have a current license and tech 
inspection to race. 

NEW WEBSITE LAUNCHED 
We launched a new website last month with a new look 
and feel and more of a focus on upcoming event 
information along with all the latest news and info. 

The online entry system is now available for 2014 so be 
sure to register for your 2014 membership and event 
entries 

www.hiddenvalleydrags.com  

ANDRA DRAG RACING SERIES ENTRY 
CUTOFF 
With the size of this event we need plenty of time to 
prepare for the event with all the detailed tasks like event 
schedules, pit layouts and the like. To be able to do this we 
need more than the usual 1-2 weeks so for 2014 we have 
had to bring the competitor cut-off date forward. 

Entries for the 2014 round of the ANDRA Drag Racing 
Series will close on the 15 June 

NEWS STORIES 
It is great to see so many locals letting us know about their 
plans for 2014, their new cars and their upgrades. If you 
have any good news stories, whether it be signing a new 
sponsor, running a PB or buying a new car or bike drop us 
an email, we would love to hear. 

Remember to include a photo and as many details as you 
can. Even better if you can write the story we can publish it. 
Email mail@hiddenvalleydrags.com 

DASH 4 CASH – 26 APRIL 2014 
That’s right we have double the cash on offer for Round 2 
of our Track Championship Series on Saturday 26th April. All 
drag racing categories will see the standard prize money 
DOUBLED so get your entries in early for your chance to 
win! 

29 Mar Off Street / T&T

12 Apr Season Opener

26 Apr Dash 4 Cash

16-17 May 2013 NT Titles

30 May BTH Off Street

27 Jun BTH Off Street

11-12 Jul ANDRA Drag Racing Series

2014 SEASON CALENDAR2014 CALENDAR 

29 MAR TEST & TUNE/OFF STREET 

12 APR SEASON OPENER 

26 APR DASH 4 CASH 

16-17 MAY 2014 NT TITLES 

30 MAY BEAT THE HEAT OFF STREET 

27 JUN BEAT THE HEAT OFF STREET 

11-12 JUL ANDRA DRAG RACING SERIES 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hidden Valley Drag Racing Association 
Hidden Valley Rd, Berrimah, NT 
GPO Box 3726, Darwin NT 0801 

Ph (08) 89471320 
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2014 MEMBERSHIP IS 
DUE

SIGNUP ONLINE

http://www.hiddenvalleydrags.com/contacts
http://www.hiddenvalleydrags.com/contacts
http://www.hiddenvalleydrags.com/
mailto:mail@hiddenvalleydrags.com
mailto:mail@hiddenvalleydrags.com


TRACK SCRAPING 
A big thanks to all the guys that came down to help scrape 
the track this month. We are well on the way to being 
ready for the up coming season. Its not over yet, we have a 
few weeks of tractor driving to go yet and probably around 
8 x 200L drums of PJ1 traction compound to put down yet. 
Who said having one of Australia’s best drag strips was 
easy?  

 

Dave Carter, Ben Carter, Glenn Bull, Leith Darrach, Ray Joy-
Warde, Dale Bradley, Jay Jukes, Skevo Troumouliaris, 
Brandt McGlade, Mike Lockhart and Rolph Danielson. Did 
we miss anyone? 

ONE PLUS ONE EQUALS THREE 
Talking about officials we would like to congratulate two 
officials who unfortunately had to leave us at the end of 
last year but have since made plans to start their own little 
family. Congratulations to Sarah Cann (Street Marshal, the 
lady who always brought muffins for all her racers) and 
Steve Dwyer (startline track crew) who will become parents 
in August this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICIALS WANTED 
With several officials moving interstate during the break we 
are on the lookout for keen and eager helpers to continue 
to run great race events at Hidden Valley.  

Officials prize draws, free food and drinks plus the best seat 
in the house, you can’t go wrong. 

Whether it be bracket marshalling, scrutineering or track 
crew we have a spot for you. 

If you have a mate that wants to get involved get them to 
drop us an email and we can fill them in on our upcoming 
officials BBQ! 

SHANNONS EXTRAVAGANZA 

 

The Shannons Motoring Extravaganza is on again this year 
from 24-25th May. This is the perfect opportunity to 
showcase your car or bike and promote our great sport. 

If you are interested in being part of the display drop us an 
email for all the details - mail@hiddenvalleydrags.com 
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